

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

Dear Families,

By now most families would have received the Vacation Care program for Seaforth Oshcare. If you have any questions regarding how to book, please contact Romina on 0430 369 288. Romina Araya-Herrera will be working from Seaforth for the 2 weeks to help children and families with the settling in and accounts process.

Children have given positive feedback regarding our program over the last couple of weeks, we have included dance, drama, craft and sustainable practices to our current programs to engage with the children in fun and exciting experiences. Our Health and Wellbeing programs will be finishing up in the coming weeks and families will be asked to send in their feedback regarding Touch Football and Cricket. If you have any suggestions regarding our Health and Wellbeing program, please complete our feedback survey which will sent out shortly.

Children in Year 2-5 have been busy over the last few weeks giving our home corner a much needed makeover. We have recently installed marble countertops and started up a restaurant. We are yet to figure out what we would like to call our restaurant.

From the Manly Vale OSHC Team

